Town of Bakersfield
Select Board Meeting
January 8, 2018

Unapproved Minutes

Present

David Ovitt Mac Newett

Lance Lawyer Darlene Merrier

Brian Wescom Paul Stanley

Mark Alien

Warrants

Select Board 01-2018 $5608.69
Road Commission 1&2-2018 $9249.56

Meeting was brought to order. Motion to accept minutes from last meeting were accepted by
Lance, Brian and David.

Darlene was present to discuss some permitting issues.

Mark Allen had questions and concerns over permission being given to Rock Allen to use the
Stage Coach Road for logging purposes without being put on the agenda first. It was agreed that
this will be resolved by putting it on the agenda for the January 22™ Select Board Meeting and
all interested parties will be notified. it was requested that Kathy send notices to all interested
parties effected and include Sam Hudson's estate

Paul Stanley was present from the Bakersfield Fire Dept. Request was made for $3500 for the
4™ of July Fireworks and an additional $500 for PA

Also noted there has been a request for a 2% increase in dispatch fees.

The Fire Dept. is working to resolve issues with dispatch system to improve spotty service.
Discussion included different solutions and funding to be more effective.

Fire Dept. will request a meeting with Gary Taylor to be scheduled prior to Jan 22, 2018 to
voice concems.



Sunaspy pieog 199J3S 810C ‘Zz uef Joj epuade uo Ind 3q 0} "3dag 314 10} }sanbay

yuawafeue Aduadiaw] 1o} [00YIS WOy Jojesauasd Suizinn Jo uoiIssndsiq



